Tennis League Begins in January

By Gloria Keller, Chair Tennis Committee

The 1997 HTL Women's Tennis League begins its season on Sunday, January 12, 1997. Team Captain, Ann Martin, attended the first organization meeting on October 3, at the Kilauea Recreation Center. Team registration packets were distributed and the completed forms were submitted on November 14.

A notice was posted on the Bulletin Board asking for all interested members to sign up at the Front Desk. A list of 16 OCC players was turned into the HTL. Once the roster is submitted no changes can be made to the list.

Matches are scheduled on Sunday mornings, beginning January 12 and will continue for approximately 13 weeks, including the playoff games. I will post the full game schedule on the Bulletin Board near the Logo Shop with times and venue once it has been finalized. Anyone interested in supporting the OCC women's tennis team can come to cheer us on to victory. Your presence would be greatly appreciated. The matches consist of two single games and three doubles games, a total of eight players each week.

I will keep you all posted as to our success, yes "our success". This year we are committed to a winning season. The OCC banner will fly high

and the team will be in the OCC uniform for all their matches.

Wish us well! 9

Kamuela

Are you ready for the country?

Because it's time to go!

Mauna Kea Fairways Anekona Estates Kohala Ranch Nani Paniau Mokuloa Sandalwood at Waimea Mauna Lani Resort Puu Lani Ranch Waikii Ranch

Maliu Ridge

William N. Jardine Realtor

Keiki o ka 'āina • Buyer's Representative • Waimea resident since 1957.

Phone: 808 / 885-6061 ~ P.O. Box 1599 ~ FAX: 808 / 885-6063